Fall Brush Collection

September 13" Begin Placing Brush
September 28™: Last Day to Place Brush

Beginning September 29", Public Works will begin collecting brush. Every effort
will be made to collect brush quickly, but it is a process that takes approximately
one month to complete throughout Town.

« Brush cannot be picked up if it is not by the roadside. It must not protrude into the
roadway or obstruct traffic in any manner. Place piles parallel to the road.

« Limbs and branches cannot be more than 3” in diameter. Larger limbs will not be
collected.

« The Town will not collect brush that results from major landscaping or land-
clearing operations.

« Brush placed at any time other than the designated fall and spring collection, will
not be picked up, and the residents will be notified of the violation.

« Brush and loose-leaf piles cannot be mixed. If a leaf pile contains brush, it will not

be picked up.
Brush piles put out after September 28" will not be picked up.

Fall Leaf collection

October 11" Begin Placing Leaves
December 7" Last Day to Place Leaves
Pickup runs October 13" until completion.

Loose leaves may be piled on the right of way beginning October 11", Please make
sure piles are free of limbs, rocks, and other objects that may injure employees or
damage equipment.

Leaf collection is a very slow and labor-intensive process, and the schedule is affected
by weather conditions and other Town activitics. There are over 33 miles of roads to
clear, by cither blowing the leaves where possible or vacuuming up where necessary.
Bagged leaves are collected first, so if you want your leaves picked up ASAP, simply bag
and fill out the form on our website for collection within three business days.

Leaf piles put out after December 7 will not be picked up.


http://laurelpark.org/leaf-pickup

